## 'Live Fully, Laugh Often, Learn Deeply, Love as God Loves You ..... and Let Your Light Shine!'

**Essex County Council** 

## The Bishops' C of E & R C (Voluntary Aided) Primary School

Beardsley Drive Springfield Chelmsford CM1 6ZQ

Head Teacher Mr G Waters

Telephone:

01245 460107

Email:

admin@bishops.essex.sch.uk

Website:

www.bishops.essex.sch.uk



8<sup>th</sup> January 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

## Superstars Festival - Tuesday 6th February 2024

The Chelmsford School Sport Partnership has invited Year 4 to a Superstars Festival at Chelmsford Sport and Athletics Centre on Tuesday 6<sup>th</sup> February 2024.

The children will be leaving school promptly at 9am by coach, as the event is due to start at 9.30am. We anticipate being back at school by lunchtime.

Please may all children bring a named water bottle to take to the event and be provided with a packed lunch that day. (Please remember no sweets or nuts. Also, drinks should be non-fizzy and in a plastic bottle, not glass or cans). Your child will need to wear their school PE kit with trainers into school.

Please note that the event may be photographed/videoed and the pictures used for official partnership promotion only. Unfortunately, due to lack of space, parents/carers are unable to spectate.

## Anglo-Saxon Experience Day - Friday 8th March 2024

We have arranged for 'Portals to the Past' to provide an in-school Anglo-Saxon Experience Day for all of our Year 4 children on Friday 8<sup>th</sup> March 2024. This is part of our history work for this term on 'The Anglo-Saxons'.

The children can wear a plain adult t-shirt with leggings/jogging bottoms and a belt for this.

We would ask for a contribution of a total of £10.50 towards the costs of these events, which comprises £7 for the Anglo-Saxon experience day and £3.50 for the coach to the Superstars Festival. Please give consent and make payment online via Scopay.com by Friday 2<sup>nd</sup> February 2024, thank you. If making this payment will be an issue for you, then please speak to the school office in confidence.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Spencer, Mrs Hayward-Windsor and Mrs Godfrey

**Year 4 Class Teachers** 













